
  

 
 

 
 

 

Year 11 Parent Bulletin – Friday 1 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 11 Subject Evening - Monday 18 March 2024 (4.30pm – 7.15pm) 

I would like to let you know of the arrangements for the second Year 11 Subject Evening, which will 
take place face-to-face in school. It is strongly advised that your child also attends the evening to allow 
them to hear the feedback their teachers provide. All bookings for subject evening will be via 
SchoolCloud. Appointments can be made from Monday 4 March at 5pm and will close on Monday 18 
March at 9am. 

A number of students may have two teachers in some subjects, and where this is the case the system 
will allocate you one of these to book with. Students studying Triple Science will not be able to see 
teachers from all 3 disciplines due to the volume of students each of these teachers needs to see, but 
will be allocated one or two to see who will have information from across the course. 

All appointment lengths are 5 minutes, and we would encourage you to start with any specific 
questions to ensure there is sufficient time for these to be answered. If you need longer with a 
member of staff they may ask you to make an appointment to speak to them at another time, in order 
to keep the evening running smoothly. Members of the Senior Leadership team and I will be available 
for any general questions in the Student Services area.  

The attached guide will step you through the process of booking appointments. 

The most recent attainment and engagement data will be available via GO 4 Schools in advance of the 
evening and we would encourage you to re-visit this prior to the appointment and to be ready to ask 
any specific questions you have. If you have any issues or queries with booking appointments then 
please contact data@northleamington.co.uk. 

Year 11 Year Book 

A reminder, that the deadline to purchase a Year Book is Monday 4 March. Working with our 
supplier we are endeavouring to complete the necessary work so that the books can be printed and 
delivered in time for the Celebration Day. This means there can be only one print run; it will not be 
possible to place orders after Monday 4 March. 
The Year book can be purchased for £23 via ParentPay, (www.parentpay.com).   

Careers opportunity 

We have received details of a fantastic opportunity, open to our Year 11 students, for a Trainee Gas 
Turbine Mechanic in Warwick. There are 2 vacancies available, over a 12 month period, with CFS 
Aero. Based in Warwick, they are specialists in Aerospace Gas Turbine Engine repair and supply the 
Aerospace industry and Aircraft Operators around the World.  Further details can be found on our 
website in the Careers - Future Pathways section or by contacting David Stuart Operation Manager 
dave.stuart@cfsaero.com .   

 

Thank you for your continued support, and have a lovely weekend! 

Mr. Butler 
Year 11 Lead, Blackdown College Leader 
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